From: Suzanne Staples

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Wildlife Corridor and Safe Road Crossing Plan
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 4:37:38 PM

Not only in the Bend area, but everywhere in Oregon, wildlife is at severe risk along our busy
roads. Connectivity and safety when crossing roads is key to individual and to species'

healthy survival.
Please, | urge you to favorable consider HB 2834-1 which will preserve habitat connectivity

for Oregon wildlife and help to reduce vehicle-wildlife collisions.

Thank you for helping to keep Oregon wild.
Suzanne Staples

Suzanne Staples

marshwren@pondhouse.com
http://Northwestnaturelog.blogspot.com/

""Remote landscapes teach the rarest, quietest lessons.""
David Quammen
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